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PAPER AWARD 2019 

of the Austrian-Canadian Society 

The Austrian-Canadian Society (www.austria-canada.com) is pleased to announce the call for papers 

for the 14th annual Scientific Award of the Austrian-Canadian Society.  

The Award will be presented to the author of the best paper, master thesis or doctoral thesis in the areas 

of Canadian Studies in its broad understanding, and will ideally be relevant to the study of Austria as 

well. The Society aims to be a key forum for bilateral exchange and cooperation, and looks to deepen 

the ties between Austria and Canada. The recipient of the Award will be selected by the Scientific Board 

of the Austrian-Canadian Society and will be announced by the Canadian Ambassador to Austria in 

December of this year. 

The Scientific Award of the Austrian-Canadian Society is accompanied by a prize of € 1000,--. The 

winning paper or thesis will be posted on the Austrian-Canadian Society’s website. 

We seek submissions from Austrian or Canadian students at the undergraduate or graduate level, but 

students of other nationalities will not per se be excluded. 

Ideally, papers or theses will include some comparison with/or consideration of Austrian material. They 

may fall into the following categories, broadly defined as: 

Law, Business and Economics 

Political Science and Sociology 

Culture and Media, Literature and Linguistics 

History and Geography 

Life Sciences and Technology 

Requirements: 

Papers or theses may be written in German, French or English and should be of a minimum of 25 pages. 

They should not have previously been published at the time of submission. Publication of the paper 

or thesis after receiving the award, however, is possible. Submissions must be received 

(together with an attached CV and statement that the paper or thesis has not been previously 

published) by Friday, November 8, 2019. Please submit your paper or thesis electronically to the 

Austrian-Canadian Society at: secretarygeneral@austria-canada.com  

Further questions may be directed to the Chair of Scientific Board of the Austrian-Canadian Society,  

Prof. (FH) Dr. Armin KAMMEL, LL.M. (London), MBA (CLU) who can be reached at 

armin.kammel@ext.donau-uni.ac.at  
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